
Inclement Weather Policy 
 

School districts announce school closures in the early morning prior to students leaving 

their homes to get to school.  Unfortunately they also cancel all evening activities 

regardless of changes in weather and/or road conditions that occur throughout the day.  

Because of that, we will not mirror the cancellation decision made by the Bellevue School 

District to decide if we will close or not on a particular day. 

 

Sudden Impact will announce if the I-90 Volleyball Center will be closed no earlier than 

three (3) hours prior to a scheduled activity.  The notice of facility closure will be posted 

to the club’s website unless there is a power outage and we are unable to do that.  Should 

that happen, teams will be notified by their head coach or his/her designee. 

 

Club members should assume that the facility will be open unless it is posted to the 

website (or they are notified) that the facility will be closed that day. 

 

Sudden Impact recognizes that members of our club come from far and varying distances 

to get to the I-90 Volleyball Center, therefore attendance at scheduled activities during 

inclement weather (regardless of what the club decides to do) should be made on a case 

by case basis  by each family.  The last thing we want is for anyone to get injured trying 

to get to or from practice. 

 

Should you decide not to attend a scheduled activity due to inclement weather, you need 

to notify your head coach that you will not be there. 

 


